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Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government  
Planned Power Outage 

 

 

Thursday, July 25 

ʔuḥʔaƛḥasuu Citizens and Residents of hitacu̓,  

 
There will be a planned power outage in hitacu̓ on Wednesday, July 31, 2024, from 10:00am to 3:00pm, while 
BC Hydro preforms a pole replacement.   
 
Core Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government services are not expected to be interrupted; the Cixʷatin Centre will remain open 
during the power outage, running on generator power. All other Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government buildings, including the 
huup̓atu Centre, are anticipated to be without power and will be closed until power resumes.  
 
All hitacu̓ residents are asked to prepare their household for the power outage. 
 
Residents are encouraged to prepare for the power outage by: 

• Turning off electric heaters or air conditioners, major appliances. 

• Unplugging sensitive electronics. 

• Pre-planning any nutritional needs you and your family require to see you through the day. 
 
If you rely on electric medical equipment or access doors, please have a plan in place to maintain use. For the first 
hour following power being restored, only turn on or plug in electronic devices and appliances that are necessary. 
Reducing power usage after a power outage helps to reduce load on the system and gives time for it to stabilize. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 
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